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March 4,1994
RA94030

Mr. Thomas Matula
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Source Containment and Devices Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop OWFN4E4
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Additional Amendment Fee

Dear Mr. Matula:

As discussed in our March 3,1994 phone conversation, enclosed is the additional $40 to
complete the required $320 amendment fee for the request made in our letter of February 16.
1994.

Please call me at 510-275-4405 with any questions.

Sincemly
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Richard A. Ayres
Director, Corporate Quality Assurance
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